
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

   Good News!  
 

Now that I am older, I can look back on my life and clearly remember times when I took great pride in 

my accomplishments, the breadth of my knowledge, and my insight into human dynamics. The 

problem was that my pride bordered on, and occasionally slipped into, a sense of superiority and 

hubris. At such times I was not fun to be around. The advantage of maturity is that we become more 

aware of our shortcomings and, hopefully, develop a humility that appreciates the gifts that everyone 

brings to the table, recognizes that we always have more to learn, and grows grateful, rather than 

prideful, at the gifts we have been given. 
 

In today’s Gospel, Jesus challenges the sense of pride that the Israelites feel from God’s choosing them 

and the sense that they are, therefore, better than the people of the surrounding nations. He also 

questions their habit of judging those on whom misfortune fell as more sinful than they were. In a way, 

he was asking them to grow up and find the humility that comes from age, holding them to the same 

standard with which they held others. He challenged them to spend less time judging others and more 

time recognizing their sins and need for repentance. 
 

That’s a hard lesson for us all, but a necessary one. If we are to accompany one another on this journey 

through Lent and life, we need to know we are all the same in God’s eyes and all in need of God’s 

grace to make it through. 
 
Mary Katharine Deeley sundaybulletin@liguori.org 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 

                 

                      February 27 & 28, 2016 

  Third Sunday of Lent 

Lord’s Day Eucharist: Saturday at 5:00 pm 
Sunday at 9:00 am & 10:45 am             

P: 306-842-2129   F: 306-842-7818 

Parish E-mail - stvincent@sasktel.net 

Fr. Gerry’s E-mail - g.bauche@sasktel.net 

Website: www.stvincentdepaul.ca 

Office Hours – 8:30 to Noon &1:00 to 4:30 
Mission – St. Mary’s - Tribune 

  314 – 3rd Street 
  Weyburn, SK    
  S4H 0W7 

Sacraments 

Baptism:      Contact the office     
Reconciliation: Fri. 11:30 – 12:00  
         Sat. 4:00 – 4:40  
Matrimony:  Contact Fr. Gerry at least    
         8 months prior to wedding    
RCIA:      Contact the office             
   

Parish Team 
Pastor:  Rev. Gerry Bauche Emergency #861-3011 
Administrative Assistant: Janice Seitz (Mon. – Thurs) 
Parish Life Coordinators: MaryAnn Flaaten/Wendy Pitre  
Youth Minister:  Paula Reich 842-4288 & Elise Winter 
Caretaker: Rani Roettger      
Hall Convener:   Josie Klein 842-4481              

 
Parish Organization Contacts: 

Parish Council Chairperson – Camille Goski 306-842-0321              Parish Finance Chairperson – Marcy Labbie     
K of C Grand Knight: Ron Klein (842-6192)    K of C Faithful Navigator: Jim Wanner (842-4014)   CWL President: Camille Goski (842-0321) 

Weyburn K of C Mtgs: Executive & Directors – 2nd Monday of every month, General Mtg. – 4th Monday of every month (Sept.-June) 
Weyburn CWL – General Meeting – 3rd Monday of every month (Sept. – June) 
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Readings for  
Feb. 27 & 28 

Exodus 3:1-8a, 13-15 
1 Corinthians 10:1-6, 10-12 

Luke 13:1-9 

Join us for a Lenten Parish Mission with Deacon Bob & Joan Williston  

The Eucharist – Unfolding the Mercy of God- Receive, Give Thanks, Break & Share 
March 6, 7, 8 & 9 each night at 7 PM 

Priests will be in attendance to hear confessions following the Mission of Tuesday, March 8th.  
 

Please see the insert on the reverse side of the March Calendar with further information. 
We are looking for donations for lunch following the Mission – Please see the signup sheet if you are able to bring goodies – thank you! 

 
                                        
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Soup before Stations – Soup & buns will be served in our church basement before the Stations Friday evenings at 

6:15 – all are welcome! 

Stations of the Cross will be prayed at the church on Friday evenings at 7 PM throughout Lent – beginning Febru-

ary 12.  Signup sheets for groups to lead the stations is in the foyer.   

Following the stations we invite you to stay for a short inspiring video presentation which will help us to focus on 

the Year of Mercy….entitled – THE DOORS OF MERCY – Exploring God’s Covenant with You. 

 Learn to give and receive forgiveness, to forgive others, to forgive yourself. We invite you to join us for the  Doors 

of Mercy. These videos that will allow you to experience God’s hope, healing and loving mercy. During this same 

period, I will be available in the confessional from 11:15 AM till noon on both Friday and Saturday, and all through 

the afternoon and evening on Friday until Benediction at 10 PM.  We will suspend Adoration for the Stations of the 

Cross and the Doors of Mercy DVD series, and resume Adoration as soon as they are over 
 

“24 Hours for the Lord - Every diocese is invited by the Pope to implement “24 Hours for the Lord”, drawing peo-

ple to the Sacrament of Reconciliation during the period of March 4th – 5th in prayer and adoration.  Our Parish will 

have a period of Adoration March 4th from 12:40 – 10 PM and March 5th from 9 am – 12 PM.  During this same 

period, Fr. Gerry will be available for confessions from 11:15 AM till noon on Friday and Saturday, and all 

through the afternoon and evening on Friday until Benediction at 10 PM.  Adoration will be suspended for the 

Stations of the Cross and the Doors of Mercy DVD series, and will resume as soon as they are over. 
 

SOUP-ER Friday - soup, sandwich, fellowship & a delightful sprinkling of Lenten devotions! All will be held at   

Grace United Church on Friday’s at noon, throughout Lent. Sponsored by participating Churches of  
P.L.U.R.A. The following churches will be preparing the lunches as indicated: (March 4th -Word Day of Praye @St. 

Vincent de Paul @ 10 am)  March 11th – Grace United Church, March 18th – Knox Presbyterian Church. 
 

Please join us for the Cuba 2016 World Day of Prayer Service at St. Vincent de Paul on March 4, at 10 am.   

This is a worldwide movement of Christian women of many traditions who come together on the first Friday of 

March each year to observe a common day of Prayer. Through World Day of Prayer, women affirm their faith in Je-

sus Christ and engage with the whole world, are enriched by the faith experience of Christians of other countries and 

cultures, share the burdens of other people by praying with them and for them, and use their own talents in the service 

of God's world. Prayer and action are inseparable and both have immeasurable influence in the world 

Eucharistic Services Intentions 

Mon. Feb.  29 9:00   AM  Harley & Ramona 

Tues. Mar. 01 9:00   AM   Theyyamma Jose+ 

Wed. Mar. 02 9:00   AM  Beatrice+ & Pat Johnstone 

Thurs. Mar. 03 9:00   AM  John Paslawski+ 

Fri. Mar. 04 12:10  PM First Friday Thanksgiving to St. Jude 

  12:40 – 10 PM Adoration  

Sat. Mar. 05 8:00   AM  Kay Mickalishen+ 

  9 AM – 12 PM Adoration  

  10:00 AM Mass at Tatagwa View   

  5:00   PM  Vera Wodzinski+ 

Sun. Mar. 06 9:00   AM  Joe Lauf+ 

  10:45 AM   

 St. Mary’s    

Sun. Mar. 06 12:30  PM   

Welcome Visitors & 

New Parish Members!    
New parishioners are 

asked to complete a  

“New Parishioner” form, 

located on the table in the 

foyer.  Thank you! 

Prayers for the Sick: Michelle Kapell, Norbert Wilkes, Wanda Dorosz, Darren Polasek, Laura Ullrich, Paul 

Moldenhauer, Stan Mickalishen, Doreen Kilback, Pauline Winter, Jeannie Lemieux, Don Sturgeon,  Lara Horack, 

Michael Clemens, Carmelo Lozada Clase, Joseph Jacob, Roger Marcotte, Laurette Fradette, Donna Loos 

Welcome Visitors & New 

Parish Members!    

New parishioners are asked to 

complete a  

“New Parishioner” form, lo-

cated on the table in the foyer.   

Thank you! 
 
 

Readings for March 5 & 6 

Joshua 5.9a, 10-12 

2 Corinthians 5.17-21 

Luke 15.1-3, 11-32 

Our Sympathy & Prayers to Verna (Terry) Reiss on the passing of Terry’s mother Julia Wawryk, to Lonny (Lise) Soles & 

family on the passing of Lonny’s father Lyle Soles and to Susan (Ken) Kot on the passing of Susan’s brother Alan Van Dusen. 
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Our Amazing NET ladies need a home for a few weeks!! Thank you to those of you that have opened your 

homes to our NET Team!  This is a very generous sacrifice for you to make, but with many rewards!  

  

 

 
 

 

Charitable Donation Receipts for 2015 are ready to be picked up from the table in the foyer. Thank you for your 

generous contributions.  
 

Knights of Columbus: Our next Exec/Directors meeting is Mar.14th. 7:00 pm (No Mass) next General Meeting Mar.28th. 

7:30 pm (Mass 7:00 pm to be confirmed). 

Mar   2 - Food Safety Course for volunteers: McKenna Auditorium @ 1:30 pm.  Free; not for certification. 

Mar  3 - K of C Community Pasta Supper: we are partnering with the Weyburn Christian Ethics Class; call WGK Br Ron 

KLEIN if you can assist with this. 

The Knights of Columbus, Weyburn will celebrate St. Patrick's Day on Thursday, March 17th, 2016 at McKenna Hall in 

Weyburn. Social at 6:00 P.M. Supper at 7:00 P.M ($20.00 a person)-(Irish Stew in a bowl). Entertainment to follow.  Ad-

vance tickets are available at Sylvia's Fashions and Accessories. Please purchase your tickets by Friday March 11th, 2016. 

Any questions please call Armand Delanoy at 306-848-0377 and leave a message. 
 

CWL: A friendly reminder for any unpaid fees of CWL members, as per a memo from National office any 

member’s fees that have not been paid by February 28, 2016 may not be eligible for the Spring/Summer issue of The 

Canadian League.  Dues can be left in the Church office marked – CWL or place in collection plate.  Thanks. 

  
Sandy Bay – Fr. Joseph has been very grateful for all the support and donations for Sandy Bay. He is also encouraging his 

parishioners to do more fund-raising to help themselves.  Their bake sales have been very successful, thanks to all your 

donations.  He has made a request for cake mixes, pie filling & jello.  It would be wonderful if we can give the support he 

needs to achieve his goal.  Your generosity is always very appreicatied. 
 

Small groups for ladies and men between the ages of 20-40. This is an amazing way to build relationships, experience a 

deepening of faith and form healthy and holy friendships. Women’s Group – March 6th Men’s Group – March 13th - 

each will be held in the Slezak Room.  For further info text James or Leslie Richards 306-861-4032. 
 

McKenna Hall Volunteers: A FREE course is being offered regarding “Basic Knowledge of Food Safety” on     

Wednesday, March 2nd at 1:30 pm at McKenna Hall. This course is recommended by Sun Country Health District. 

Heather Henderson is the instructor. This course is recommended for all volunteers who work with food at McKenna Hall 

whether that be at catered banquets, funeral lunches, potluck meals or pancake breakfasts.  Everyone is encouraged to at-

tend. This is strictly a volunteer course. (This is not the 8 hour Certification Course which costs $60). Please sign up on 

the sheet at the back of the church to assist with arrangements. Thank you!  
 

The Following Funeral Lunch teams will be called first to serve the next funeral lunches: T5 (Donna & 

Renee) T2 (Shirley), T6 (Doreen P. & Joan). 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates 2 gals 2 gals 
Mar. 20 – Apr. 3 need need 

Apr. 17 – May 1 need need 

If you can help out please contact Kathy Lascelle @ 306-861-4329 or Bonita 

Larson @ 306-861-3838. Thank you!! Please note: Apr. 14-18 there will be 2 

supervisors (Rachel & Zac) coming so they will require beds also. 

High School Youth Group: Calling all Youth in Grades 10-12!! Come join the NET team on a night of PRAYER on 

February 28th from 6:30pm-8:00pm in the Youth Room (downstairs of the Church). Everyone deserves an opportunity to 

learn about prayer and how to talk to Jesus as our friend. Don’t miss out on learning about something that will change your 

life forever! (From experience!) 

7 and Up Club: Every year there are so many beautiful things that happen during the Easter Season. Do you really know 

what goes on during Lent? Come join us on March 2nd from 6:30-8:00pm in the Youth Room (downstairs of Church) to 

learn more about how AMAZING Lent is. 

5/6 Club - Tuesdays -  6:30 - 8 pm. For Tweens in grade 5 and 6!! See you there! Bring a friend! 
 

CRAVE Kids Club!! For grades 2, 3 & 4 Tuesdays and Wednesdays …from 3:45 – 5:00 in the children’s Liturgy 

Room. Due to limited space, children should be registered before attending. For more info contact Elise at 

elisewinter@hotmail.ca 

PASTA NIGHT!! Thursday, March 3rd - 5 – 7 PM at McKenna Hall 
Hosted by Knights of Columbus Weyburn Council # 1731 & Holy Family Christian Ethics Mission Trip Participants 

Spaghetti & Linguine with Alfred or Meat Sauce!!  Caesar Salad & Homemade cookies! 

$12.00 – 13 & over, $6.00 – 12 & under. 
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FROM PASTOR’S DESK: 

            In the promotional materials sent for our upcoming Lenten Parish Mission by Deacon Bob & Joan Williston, “The Eu-

charist: Unfolding the Mercy of God” our themes for the four evenings are “Receive, Give Thanks, Break and Share” from 

Sunday to Wednesday evenings inclusive, March 6 – 9, all starting at 7 PM. The first theme on Sunday evening is “Receive: 

The Gift of God’s Grace”, wherein receptivity is crucial posture for Christians in the relationship with God and in their rela-

tionship to all life. Receiving means a certain kind of openness to God which Christ Himself lived through the Cross to the 

Resurrection. We enter into this openness to God via the Eucharist. The second theme on Monday evening is “Give Thanks: In 

an Attitude of Gratitude”, wherein gratitude is at the core of the Eucharistic celebration. We are meant to be a people of 

thanksgiving, both in our prayer life and in our relationships with one another. God’s grace is active all around us, if we but 

open our eyes and hearts to see. The third theme on Tuesday evening is “Break: The Bread and Word of Life”, wherein we 

focus on the words of Jesus, “This is My Body, broken for you…” Christ’s brokenness is the ultimate act of God’s love for us. 

Our own brokenness often makes it difficult to love or to be loved. As the prophet Isaiah promised, “By His wounds, we are 

healed.”  This presentation will be followed by the opportunity for sacramental reconciliation with priests of the Weyburn 

Deanery in attendance. The final theme on Wednesday evening is “Share: With Others in Love”, wherein the Eucharist trans-

forms us to love as Christ loved, and to share with others what He has entrusted to us. Jesus has made us His Body, the Body of 

Christ, to serve our brothers and sisters here on this earth. All we have received is not only for ourselves!  In preparation for the 

success of the mission, we are exhorted to Pray, Visit, and Invite.   We might pray this Mission Prayer:  “Lord Jesus Christ, 

You have prayed that we will be one as You and Your Father are one. Send your Holy Spirit upon us as we pray for the 

success of our Parish Mission, and upon Deacon Bob and Joan Williston who will be presenting it to us. May it be a source 

of grace and draw us, your people, into a closer union with You and with each other. God our Father, we ask this through 

Christ our Lord, in the love and unity of your Holy Spirit. Amen.” I strongly urge you to take this opportunity to attend all 

four evenings, and if not, at least as many evenings as you are able. You will be greatly enriched and depend your appreciation 

of the abundant Mercy of God poured out through His Word and Sacraments.           

 This Week’s Ministry –  

February 27 - 28 

Ministries Next Week’s Ministry – 

March 5 - 6 

Sat. 5:00 John Megenbir Readers Merle St. Onge 

Sun 9:00 Claire Kuhn, Marleen MacNaughton  Cecile Sellinger, Colleen Gallinger 

Sun 10:45 Doris Aasen, Glenda Shupe  Shirley Mondor, Wendy Pitre 

Sat 5:00 Rose Loos                         Kathy Williams 

Margaret Tuchscherer      Andy Broccolo 

Bruno Tuchscherer           Roberto Roman 

                                          Kim Haupstein 

Eucharistic 

Ministers 

D’Arcy Megenbir                Camille Goski 

Christine Masniuk               Lynne Garner 

Audrey Trombley                Darla Moser 

                                             John Megenbir 

  Theresa Istace                   Stan Zaluski 

Cherise Hein                     Audrey Rydzik 

Bonita Larson                   Pat Wolensky 

                                          Dianne Haider 

 Connie Regier                      Ed Mazur 

Gloria Fong                          Beryl Mazur 

Rhonda Renz                        Marion Brown 

                                              Juliet Ostrea 

Sun 10:45                        Bruno Tuchscherer           Marga Cugnet 

Richard Bauche                Gordon Rutten 

Ken LeBlanc                     Aimé Isabey 

                                          Dorothy Rist 

                   Wes Lonoway                       Irene Marcotte 

Camille Goski                       Shirley Mondor 

Ray Durand                           Daryl Fleck 

                                   Chris / Andrea Tessier 

Sat 5:00 Holly Ferguson Children’s 

Liturgy 
Joan Marcotte Davies, Jade Hayes 

Sun 9:00 Christie McKenzie Ingri Roman 

Sun 10:45 Carol Storey, Mia Vilcu Cody Vilcu 

Sat 5:00 Jordan & Josh Zackrisson,  

John Barretto, Ethan Petlock 
Servers Mathew Soles, Jamie Labbie, 

Krystalynn Lascelle 

Sun 9:00    

Sun 10:45 Bruno Tuchscherer, Richard Bauche, Ken LeBlanc Acolytes Wes Lonoway, Camille Goski, Ray Durand 

Sat. 5:00 Randy Schiller Computer/ 

Projector 

Youth 

Sun. 9:00 Marleen MacNaughton Richards Family 

Sun 10:45 Bonnie Sidloski  Jennifer Woodard 

Sat 5:00 Jeff & Mary Ann Flaaten, Olga Van Staveren, 

Bonnie & Frank Kaip 
Hospitality Bruno & Margaret Tuchscherer, 

Jim St. Onge, Yvonne Dzuba 

Sun 9:00 John Nikolejsin, Omer & Christine Marcotte, 

Lorne & Colette Horack, Julian Goski 
 Frank & Eveline Porte, Sami & Joe Ballenas, Ray 

& Therese Durand, Hilarion Pohl & Beth Weger 

Sun 10:45 Norm Mondor, Al Pitre,  

Joe Glab, Roberto Roman 

 Judy & Mel Van Betuw, Gordon Rutten, 

Danette & Calvin Tracey 

  Jeff & Mary Ann Flaaten, Kevin & Verna O’Neill Counters Deana Mainil, Randy & Janet Schiller 


